Back to School August Edition 2017

[image: MCj01511930000[1]]Room 107 News
[image: MCj01511930000[1]]Classroom Teacher: Mrs. George, Instructional Assistant: Mr. TuckerIdea for the month:
Take your child to the local library in Georgetown and allow them to sign up for a free library card so your child will be able to check out books to read at home with you. 

Welcome back to school! We are excited and ready for a wonderful year. Mrs. George and Mr. Tucker will work together this year to teach your child. Mrs. Ryals will continue to team teach with us and may work with your child too.


[bookmark: _GoBack][image: MCj01511930000[1]]Our Mission at McDonald Elementary:
McDonald Elementary School will provide every student with a multi-faceted curriculum challenging students to reach their maximum potential and be productive in a global society.
Contact the Teacher!
Mrs. George, 527-3485, ggeorge@gcsd.k12.sc.us
A few reminders:
We have free breakfast through the Universal Breakfast program for all students from 7-7:30 am.
Make sure to check your child’s Week in Review notice in the agenda at the end of each week.
Please make sure your child wears tennis shoes and socks on PE class days.
Find needed McDonald Elem. School information this year on the www.gcsd.k12.sc.us website. 
Please remember to return registration packets to school as soon as possible. If you have questions or need help with completing the paperwork, call the school.
Students served in Language Arts by Mrs. George will receive pull-out instruction in room 107 or may receive support in the general education classroom during the ELA block.
We have many supplies in our classroom but it would help us out greatly if you could send in tissues and hand sanitizer during the year to help replenish our supply.
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